
 
 
CHELMSFORD CITY WALKING FOOTBALL CLUB NEWSLETTER No.1               
    

Thursday 1st  June 2017 
 
Following the team meeting in the clubhouse on Tuesday 21st March 2017 the following were voted 
in and agreed to form a committee to take the club forward: 
 
Terry Buck: Chairman, Team Manager 60+ 
Peter Osborne: Secretary 
Gary Murphy: Team Manager 50+ 
Mark Elnaugh: Treasurer 
George Keogh: Social Secretary 
Bob Willis: Committee Member 
 
 
FIXTURES FOR YOUR DIARY 
DATE VENUE TIME EVENT VERSUS 
7th-9th June Almelo, The Netherlands t.b.a. Almelo City Cup Various 
Sunday, 
2nd July 

Clacton Leisure Centre, 
Vista Road, Clacton 

10.00 Friendly 50+ 
tournament 

Various 
 

Monday, 
10th July 

Melbourne 3G pitch, 
Chelmsford 

12.00 65+ National 
Tournament 

Various 

     
 
IMPORTANT 
Please check on the website for further information on the above fixtures. 
Unless otherwise advised please arrive at the venue at least 30 minutes prior to kick-off to allow for 
registration, changing etc. 
If you have been selected for any match, please make sure you notify your team manager without 
delay if you are unable to play for whatever reason. 
It is compulsory to wear shin pads for all tournaments and events.  Referees are instructed that 
anyone not wearing them will not be allowed to play. 
 
Please make sure that you reply to Terry's emails a.s.a.p. so that team selections etc can be made 
without any unnecessary delay. 
 
 



RECENT RESULTS 
Wednesday 19th April 2017 – EFL Trust Regional Finals @ Millwall. Despite only losing one of the 
group games CCWFC were unfortunate in not progressing to the knockout stages. 
Match report: http://www.chelmsfordcityfc.com/teams/136556/match-centre/0-3639594 
 
Saturday 22nd April 2017 – CCWFC lose out in Essex section of the WFU 50plus National 
tournament at Romford. 
Match report: http://www.chelmsfordcityfc.com/teams/136556/match-centre/0-3658172 
 
Sunday 30th April 2017 – CCWFC become Essex champions in the WFU 60plus National 
tournament. 
 
 
 
 
 
The successful team with 
more silver for the trophy 
cabinet! 
 
 
 
 
 
Match report: 
http://www.chelmsfordcityfc.com/teams/136556/match-centre/0-3658188#as-it-happened 
 
Tuesday 9th May 2017 - Essex WF League 50plus. Match report to follow. 
 
Sunday 14th May 2017 - Dave Bambridge Memorial Cup @ Sandwich. Match report: 
http://www.chelmsfordcityfc.com/teams/136556/match-centre/0-3627501 
 
Tuesday 23rd May 2017 - Midweek friendly 60plus. Match report: 
http://www.chelmsfordcityfc.com/teams/136556/match-centre/0-3674819 
 
Tuesday 30th May 2017 - Essex WF League 60plus. Match report to follow. 
 
Tuesday 30th May 2017 - Essex WF League 50plus. Match report : 
http://www.chelmsfordcityfc.com/teams/136556/match-centre/0-3649141 
 
KIT 
It is essential that all kit is returned as instructed, either handed back immediately after a match or, 
if requested, washed and brought back to the next training session and placed in the correct kit bag. 
Thanks for your co-operation in this as it will ensure that all the kit is then available for the next 
event as due to the increasing number of matches this has been a bit of a problem recently.   
 
NEW KIT ARRIVING SOON! 
A big thank you must go to our treasurer Mark Elnaugh who has arranged sponsorship and a new 
set of Claret kit which is due to be delivered to us shortly. Mark runs a local electrical contracting 
business, MARK ONE ELECTRICAL, who undertake all types of domestic, commercial & 
industrial electrical work. Please feel free to get in touch with him to discuss any of your electrical 
requirements, website: www.markoneelectrical.com 



 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
Following on from the success last year we are hoping to hold our Annual Social Evening for all 
players, wives & partners early in the autumn. The provisional date we have for this is Friday 6th 
October 2017 but this is yet to be confirmed. Watch this space for further details and feel free to let 
me know if you have any ideas or thoughts on either this or any other functions. 
 
TRAINING DATES & TIMES 
Tuesday 10.00 to 12.00 outside on the 3G pitch at Melbourne Park (boots with moulded studs must 
be worn – no trainers of any type are allowed). 
 
Thursday 11.00 – 13.00 inside at Chelmsford Sports Centre. 
 
Please note that the indoor sessions on 8th & 15th June have been cancelled as the hall is unavailable 
to us on those dates. 
 
Always remember to check on the Chelmsford City Walking FC website for further up to date 
information as these times and dates can be changed due to tournaments etc. 
 
 
and finally........ 
THIS IS YOUR CLUB 
…..so please don't hesitate to let me know if you have any suggestions or comments for the 
newsletter, or maybe  there is something you would like to see here, either on a regular or a one-off 
basis. Also it would be great if you could forward any photos that I can add to the newsletter. 
 
 
GEORGE KEOGH 
email: georgekeogh@hotmail.com 
 
 
 
 
USEFUL LINKS 
Walking Football United:     http://www.walkingfootballunited.co.uk/ 
Chelmsford City Walking FC:    http://www.chelmsfordcityfc.com/teams/136556 
Essex Walking Football League:  https://www.essexwalkingfootballleague.org/ 
Chelmsford City FC:    http://www.chelmsfordcityfc.com/ 
 
 
 
 


